
To: The Environmental Monitor 

From: EcoTec, Inc. 

Date: June 11, 2018 

Re: Notification of filing a Notice of Intent for Pine Lake, off River Road in Sturbridge 

Anticipated date of Submission: June 2018 

The proposed project is seeking approval to initiate an Aquatic Management Program at Pine 

Lake in Sturbridge, MA. U.S EPA/State registered herbicides and/or algicides will be applied to 

manage nuisance aquatic vegetation and algae to protect the interests of the Wetlands 

Protection Act and Town of Sturbridge Wetlands Protection Bylaw by impeding eutrophication 

and improving habitat value. 

 

Reviewing Conservation Commission: 

  Sturbridge Conservation Commission 

Center Office Building  

308 Main St 

Sturbridge, MA 01566 

 

Copies of the Notice of Intent application may be examined or acquired from the Sturbridge 

Conservation Commission or by contacting the applicant’s representative, Scott Morrison, 

EcoTec, Inc. at (508-752-9666 x27 or smorrison@ecotecinc.com. 

 

See Conservation Commission website for the meeting schedule for agendas with exact dates 

and times. 
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